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April 2024 

   Women’s  Conference  
 

 

Wives of the elders and church leaders in Gisuru, 
Burundi gathered in February, 2024 for a women’s 
conference taught by Irene Gonzalez.  Each woman 
was gifted a new Bible.  

We hope that the conference encouraged these women 
in their various ministries and in their personal walk with 
the Lord.  

Please pray for Irene as she travels and in her ministry 
and mentorship to women in many different countries.  

Please consider designating some amount of your gift for  office and admin expenses. 
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Pictured: 

Children from 
the Gisuru 

School for the 
Deaf                     

in Burundi 

  Our GSU 
sponsorship    

program 

 Child  Sponsorship     

for  a  Deaf or a  Blind child in Burundi,  Africa 

Allow The Children is the sponsorship partner for two schools for the 
deaf and one school for the blind in Burundi which are all under one 
ministry umbrella. These schools and our ministry exist to bring the 
gospel to the children, but before we can do that, the deaf need to 
learn communication and the blind need to see the Lord’s love.  

 

Sponsorship funds are used to cover the basic needs of the children 
and the operational costs for these schools.  The kids learn to read 
with their eyes (deaf kids) or their hands (blind kids) and they learn 
vocational skills that can be used to earn an income.  They hear the 
gospel and have the opportunity to embrace faith in Jesus  Christ for 
themselves.  

 

 Sponsor a deaf child or a blind child in Burundi.  

$30/month 
GSU  and  EDS programs for the deaf 

GBS program for the blind. 

 


